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To: Dick Persson 
Administrator 

From: Ben Taylor 
Deputy General Manager Environment & Infastructure 

Date: 12 September 2016 

Subject: Item 8.1 – Proposed Licence Agreement Over a Portion of 
Narrabeen Golf Driving Range 

Record 
Number 

 
2016/304789 

 

Due to an administrative error the incorrect plan was attached to the above mentioned 
report in the Agenda for the 13 September 2016 Council Meeting. 

The correct plan is attached to this memo and will be placed on our website for 
reference. The amended plan does not change the context of the report or the 
recommendation to Council. 

 

 

 

Ben Taylor 

Deputy General Manager Environment & Infrastructure 
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